
Bulldogs Run Best Times of Season at Oberlin 
By Zeke Weiner 
 
The Golden Plains Cross Country team went to Oberlin on September 26th to 

compete in their fifth meet of the season.  Each team member set a season PR at this 
meet. 

Emma Weiner ran for the girls placing second with a time of 20:27.59.  It was 
Emma's third meet of the season after being out with a stress fracture in her leg.  

The boys had three runners, Zeke Weiner, Owen Patmon, and Tanner Black. 
Black ran JV and placed fourth with a time of 24:43.62, his best time of the season. “It 
was cool to place 4th,” said Black. “My time is getting where I want it to be.  My goal is 
to beat the time I set at regionals last year.” 

Owen Patmon and Zeke Weiner ran Varsity and both did very well.  Patmon ran a 
PR with a time of 21:09.72 for eighteenth place.  Weiner ran a time of 19:39.68 for a 
thirteenth-place finish and a medal. 

 The Bulldogs will go to Sharon Springs to run in the NWKL league meet on 
October 3rd.   
 
 


